
Sponsor Ald. King and Solid Waste Advisory Committee Chair John Shenot have reviewed the 
proposed ordinance change and agree that the Solid Waste Committee does not need to act on 
this ordinance change, as it is strictly a budget question and not related to any change in policy or 
scope of City services 


